Grace Christian Preschool Covid-19 Reopening Plan

This plan is according to CDC guidelines at this time. Keeping your children and our
community safe is our number one priority so we will continue to modify our plan as
directed by the CDC.

1.

9.

Masks/face coverings will be mandatory for all adults in the preschool area. This
includes staff/teachers and parents.

All students will be encouraged to wear cloth face coverings.

We will have designated drop off and pick up areas to avoid crowding in our
hallway. Parents will also be discouraged from congregating in our outdoor
space or in the parking lot.

Everyone entering the building will be asked to sanitize hands or wash hands
prior to entering the preschool area. Regular hand washing and sanitizing will be
worked into our daily routine.

Temperature checks with a digital forehead thermometer upon arrival

Daily preschool activities will be structured in such a way that social distancing is
possible.

Field trips or other gatherings will be suspended at this time.

All materials and classroom spaces will be disinfected after each use. Preschool
materials that cannot be disinfected easily will be removed from our curriculum
for now. Examples of this would be stuffed animals, cloth dolls, play dough, etc.
Physical distancing will be observed during snack time and lunch time.

10. Parents will be asked to communicate with teachers via phone calls, emails, or

texts as often as possible to limit contact.

11. In order to limit the spread of Covid-19 we will spend as much time outside as

possible. You must send weather appropriate clothing for your child.



